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Auburn Council Updated On Skate Park Camera

During last weeks meeting of the Auburn City Council fee schedules for ordinances were reviewed.
Mayor Scott Kudrna says it appears to be time to update the fees that have not been updated since
2001. ( play audio :10 seconds )

The Council also heard a report on a surveilance camera set up at the skate park in Auburn that
has come under criticism for the cost which was in excess of $7-thousand dollars. Mayor Kudrna
explained why the camera was put up. ( play audio :09 seconds )

After hearing the report from Auburn Police Chief Kris Baker, Mayor Kudrna feels this was
money well spent. ( play audio 1:12)



